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COMMUNICATIONS 

GENERAL CORRESPONDENCE 

 
 

TORONTO PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD MEETING – May 25, 2015 

 
 

 

 

It is recommended that the Toronto Public Library Board: 

 

1. receives Communication (a) from Michael Coteau, the Honourable Minister of 

Tourism, Culture and Sport dated May 20, 2015 regarding the opening of the 

Scarborough Civic Centre Branch, for information; 

 

2. receives Communication (b) from Maureen O’Reilly, President, Toronto Public 

Library Workers Union Local 4948 to Ron Carinci, Chair, Toronto Public Library 

Board, dated May 25, 2015 regarding the disbanding of the Toronto Public Library 

Board’s Employee & Labour Relations Committee, for information: 

 

3. receives Communication (c) from Maureen O’Reilly, President, Toronto Public 

Library Workers Union Local 4948 to Ron Carinci, Chair, Toronto Public Library 

Board, dated May 25, 2015 regarding open hours standardization and staffing, for 

information; and 

 

4. receives Communication (d) from Maureen O’Reilly, President, Toronto Public 

Library Workers Union Local 4948 to Ron Carinci, Chair, Toronto Public Library 

Board, dated May 25, 2015 regarding the shared facilities agreements with external 

service providers, for information. 

 

7. 


